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I would like to submit an objection to UBER. My husband and I are ordinary people working hard 

to provide for our children and our retirement years. We have never drawn on the Government 

for any benefits and have always operated within the law and it boundaries. We have brought 

up our children with t he 'hard work' ethic and led t hem to believe that honesty and ent husiasm 

coupled with respect for people and their belongings are life lessons. 

All of t hese life lessons have now left our family deflated and cynical, mocking to t he very core of 

our souls. 

I am of course speaking of t he double standards t hat t he Government is employing in relation to 

Uber. Clearly t hey are breaking t he law and flout ing it in t he faces of the system we believed so 

strongly in. How can t he government control t he Taxi licences on such a t ight regulat ion yet 

allow Uber 'free reign' . I believe t hat t he Queensland Government has shown no respect for 

the industry t hat it created and t he legitimate licence holders. I am appalled by t he extension 

unt il August next year to look into t he illegal activities of Uber- meanwhile our hard earned 

investment is in free fall. We are unable to sell our taxi licences due to no demand and we are 

stuck in orbit unt il t he government makes up its mind - A government that really can't seem to 

make a decision about anything. 

Robyn Galvin 

Yellow Taxi Licence holders 




